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BILL NITTLER
603 W. FIRST
McCOOK, NE. 69001

Mr. Nittler,

Here is the verification that you requested concerning the reception

of our station. The Program details that you outlined in your request
were correct. I apologize that this letter is so delayed, however

our radio station has changed general managers and owners recently and

everything was in a topsy-turvy way. I hope that this will be suuficient
for your needs. Continued good luck in your hobby.
Sigderefly,

,)§

Steve Sapp
Program Director.
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